
                           WORKSHOP 

                       FEBRUARY 4, 1991 

 The Board of County Commissioners, Walton County, Florida, met in a 

workshop session on Monday, February 4, 1991, at 8: 00 A.M., in the County 

Commission Boardroom of the Walton County Courthous e. 

 The following board Members were present:   Chairm an Sam Pridgen, 

Vice-Chairman W. F. Miles, Commissioner Gordon Port er, Commissioner Wilson 

Holley, and Commissioner Robert G. Fleet. The Count y's Administrative 

Supervisor, Mr. Ronnie E. Bell, was also present. 

 Chairman Pridgen opened the workshop for  discussi ons. 

 Mr. Bell submitted the tipping fee status report f or the Board's 

review. 

 Mr. Jerry Schnizius, of Environmental Waste System s (EWS), and Mr. 

Leroy Day, of Dayco Disposal, were also present. 

 The Board reviewed the tipping fee status report a nd lengthy 

discussion followed regarding various aspects of so lid waste disposal, 

recycling, and the role of the franchise holders in  those areas. 

 Chairman Pridgen adjourned the workshop. 

 

 

                 APPROVED:_____________________ 

                          Sam Pridgen, Chairman 

ATTEST:________________________ 

       Catherine King, Clerk  


